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: MEMO/PPP/2022/PELAJAR/14 

DATE 

  
: 29 JULY 2022 

 
TO 

   
: POSTGRADUTE STUDENTS 

SUBJECT 
 

:              
     

NOTICE OF ACCOMMODATION NOT PROVIDED AT 

RESIDENTIAL COLLEGES/HOUSING COMPLEXES TO 

POSTGRADUATE STUDENTS 

 

Assalamualaikum and Greetings, 

 

1. Please be informed that the Student Housing Centre is organising the placement of 
Residential College/Housing Complex students for the 2022/2023 Academic Session. 
Accommodation PRIORITY will be given to Diploma Programme and Bachelor 
Degree Programme students 

 
2. Based on current requirements, new applications to accommodate Postgraduate 

Students at the Residential College/Housing Complex WILL NOT BE PROVIDED 
starting 1st August 2022 due to accommodation capacity constraints. 
Accommodation for Postgraduate Students who are presently staying at the 
Residential College/Housing Complex will be MAINTAINED for the duration of your 
studies. 
 

3. We regret any complications caused by this decision and we would like to thank you 
for your interest in staying at our Residential College/Housing Complex. 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
DIRECTOR 
STUDENT HOUSING CENTER 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 


